
 

 

Public Service Announcement 
 

QEC to begin environmental remediation in Baker Lake  
 
Start Date: September 07, 2018 
End Date: September 21, 2018 
Baker Lake            45 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) would like to inform the residents of Baker Lake 
that QEC will continue environmental remediation around the old power plant site 
from September 10 to September 21. The affected area is highlighted on the map 
below. 
 
The remediation land farm currently installed at the power plant site requires an 
expansion in order to complete the environmental work. The expansion is expected 
to help accelerate the remediation process.  
 
While safety personnel will be on the site, community members are asked to 
exercise caution around the area where remediation work is being done.  
 
QEC would like to apologize for any inconvenience this may cause the community 
at this time. 

 

###  

Media Contact: 
 
Renee Boucher 
A/Manager, Corporate Communications  
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7524 
rboucher@qec.nu.ca  
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